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With 27 reporting, EAOC members had $518,164,961, in total sales in 2016. 

TO SUCCEED IN 
 

BUSINESS IT’S NOT  
 

WHAT 
 

YOU KNOW BUT 

WHO 
YOU KNOW THAT 

 

COUNTS MOST! 

SCHEDULE 

 

Nov. 22  No Meeting 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Nov. 29  Stephen Olear, Esq. 

Board Meeting 

Jerry Davis 

Jerry Davis Painting 
 

Simone Kvalheim 

Affinity 24 
 

Kenneth King 

Jub Jub Interactive 

Dawn Michele Check of Aaron’s Plumbing and Home Repair was the EAOC 

Target member this week.  They are a full service plumber working on resi-

dential and commercial including sewer line location, leak detection, drain 

cleaning, changing out hot water heaters and fixtures, re-piping for water and 

gas, and remodeling kitchens and bathrooms. 

Dawn Michele invited the entire EAOC membership to The Green Parrot Villa 

for Taco Tuesday, November 28th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm.  This is a thank you 

for all the leads and direct business.  Aaron’s Plumbing is having a Yelp film-

ing crew present to video clients.  It is also an opportunity  to advertise  your 

own business on Aaron’s page. A release must be signed if you are going to 

be filmed.   The filming and release are not necessary - everyone is welcome. 

GREETERS 



 

 

Thought for the Week 

“The important thing is not 

being afraid to take a 

chance. Remember, the 

greatest failure is to not try. 

Once you find something 

you love to do, be the best 

at doing it.” – Debbi  Fields 

  

Open Classifications 

Carpet Cleaner 

Window Washing 

Residential Electrician 

House Cleaning 

Mechanic 

Bakery 

Car Detailing 

When was the last time you educated your executive 

sales force in EAOC?  If you want the leads in 2018 

they need to know what you do.  The worst sentence 

you can hear in EAOC  is “I didn’t know you did that.” 

Open Dates for Talks: 

December 6th 

December 13th 

Have a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving 


